SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE (UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Date: 17-06-2021

NOTICE

Dear Student,

In pursuance to the email dated 10.6.2021 received from the College Branch II, University of Delhi regarding casualty/death of the parents (i.e. father/mother or both) of the students of the College due to Covid-19.

In this regard, COVID -19 pandemic has led to a dramatic loss of human life and has affected many students and their parents. Unfortunately, some student's lost their parents in this pandemic. During this period, some students are faced with the twin crisis of loss of parents and lack of resources. The University is trying to identify such students so that appropriate steps can be taken to ensure their well-being.

Therefore, student(s) are requested to furnish the following information as per given format:

Sr. No.	Name of the Student(s)	Course(s)	Casualty/death due to Covid-19		
140.			Father	Mother	Both

This information needs to be sent at sbscstudentsdata@gmail.com latest by 20.06.2021,i.e., Sunday.

Thanks & Regards

(Dr. Anil Sardana) Principal (Offg.)

Copy to: